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16th December 2022 

 

To The Staff, Governors, Parents and Children of Burscough Village Primary School,  

Today, I say goodbye for the last time. For 22 years Burscough Village Primary School has 
been my home, my work and my life! I have been and always will be, so very proud at 
what this school has managed to accomplish over the years.  

For me, it has been a real honour and a privilege to have played a part in developing the 
fantastic reputation this school now has in the community. I would like to thank all the 
staff (past and present) for their help and support over the years. You are and always will 
be truly outstanding. 

To the parents, without you there would be no community spirit I have taught some of 
you, watched you grow and mature into Mums and Dads. Your kindness and support has 
meant so very much, thank you. 

To all the children of this great school, you have meant everything to me. You were the 
reason I carried on when times were hard. I will always remember you, love your smiles, 
your amazing attitudes and the overall kindness you have shown me. 

Finally, to all of you, thank you so much for my special day on Tuesday. I was a really 
surprised and one that I will never forget. The amazing gifts, cards and comments are 
something that will stay with me forever. Thank you all from the bottom of my heart. 

I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a very happy new year, 

Goodbye and God bless you all. 

Mr Beer 


